
 

 

 

 
Important Update About COVID-19 

 
Bayer is taking all necessary measures to keep our employees and neighbors safe during 
the COVID-19 pandemic crisis. We are restricting access to our sites, encouraging 
employees who can to work from home, and implementing social distancing guidelines 
for those who cannot.  
  
Bayer also remains committed to ensuring that those whose lives, health and comfort 
depend on our products have access to Bayer’s products during these challenging times. 
Led by our highly committed employees around the world, we are implementing the 
necessary measures to ensure business continuity in our operations. Ensuring the supply 
of our products for patients is our highest priority at Bayer, and we are working to keep 
supply continuous and reliable. 
 
These are unprecedented and challenging times for all of us, and we will continue to do 
what is right for our customers and employees. Some of these efforts include but are 
not limited to: 

• Standing with our patients dealing with financial challenges. United States 
residents who have lost insurance coverage and face financial hardships can call 
1-888-842-2937 to determine eligibility for immediate free access to Bayer 
prescription medicines. 

• Joining the U.S. Government's fight against COVID-19 with the donation of three 
million tablets of the drug Resochin (chloroquine phosphate). The U.S. Food and 
Drug Administration issued an Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) to allow 
donated chloroquine phosphate products to be distributed by Health and Human 
Services (HHS). For more information, please contact HHS.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Bayer Medical Communications at 888-842-2937 for 
more information. 

• Donating one million self-care products to support the health of underserved 
communities in the U.S. The products, including OTC medications & 
multivitamins such as Aleve, Alka-Seltzer Plus, Bayer Aspirin, Claritin, Flintstones 
and One-A-Day Vitamins, were delivered directly to Americans who can’t easily 
access them today through Direct Relief & Feeding America. 
 

For questions about our pharmaceutical products and services, please contact Bayer 
Medical Communications at 888-842-2937. For our over-the-counter products, please 
call 800-331-4536. And for our crop protection products, please call 314-694-1000. 
  
Protecting our employees and communities while serving patients, customers and 
consumers remains our top priority. By acting reasonably and with good judgment we 
will continue to meet this important goal. 

 

https://www.fda.gov/emergency-preparedness-and-response/mcm-legal-regulatory-and-policy-framework/emergency-use-authorization
https://www.fda.gov/emergency-preparedness-and-response/mcm-legal-regulatory-and-policy-framework/emergency-use-authorization

